
Friday, June 15, 2001 
MSG 2001-048 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Human Resources Directors 

Subject: OPM Special Study on Telework 

This is to inform you that OPM has issued a special study entitled "Telework Works: A 
Compendium of Success Stories." The study showcases examples of telework success stories 
from a variety of jobs and work situations, and agencies are encouraged to share it with their 
managers and staff. 

It is available off of the OPM website at opm.gov/studies/index.htm#telework , and a hard copy 
is being mailed to you. 
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